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Nordic Iron Ore is granted exploration permit for Blétberget no 4

Nordic Iron Ores application for exploration permit for Bléberget no 4, an area adjacent to the company's mining concessions
for Blétberget, has been granted by the Mining Inspectorate. The decision is an important contribution to Nordic Iron Ores’
preparatory work for resuming iron ore production in Ludvika Mines.

On February 20th, 2019, the Swedish Mining Inspectorate granted Nordic Iron Ore’s application for an exploration permit for
“Blétberget no. 4” in Ludvika municipality. According to the Mining Act, the exploration permit entails the exclusive right to
investigate the granted area and is valid for three years. The survey area covers an area of 453.72 hectares and connects to
Nordic Iron Ores' two mining concessions for Blbtberget, a project for which the company has all the necessary permits to
commence mining operations.

Nordic Iron Ore's ambition is to resume mining of iron ore in Ludvika, starting in Blétberget for which a feasibility study has been
completed defining mineable reserves amounting to 34 Mt. The new exploration permit will be of importance for the exploration
work aiming at extending the estimated mine life by adding mineral resources.

For further information please contact:

Lennart Eliasson Managing Director
phone: +46 70 640 5177

lennart.eliasson@nordicironore.se

Nordic Iron Ore Group is a mining company with the ambition to revive and develop the iron ore production of Ludvika Mines in Blétberget and Hak sbherg.
The company also intends to expand its mineral resources, and upgrade them to ore reserves, primarily through exploration and other studies of the
connecting Vdsman field. The Company has all the necessary permits in place for the mine in Blétberget and will be able to produce iron ore of extremely
high quality.

For more information, see www.nordicironore.se.



